
 

 

 

 

 

Hephzibah High School 

4558 Brothersville Road 

Hephzibah, Georgia 30815 

Dr. Larina Thomas, Principal 

Title I Annual Parent Meeting 

Wednesday, October 19, 2017 @ 5:15pm 

Location: Gynasium 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION: ALL PARENTS 
 

Please make plans to attend and participate in this very 

important meeting as we discuss and revisit the many aspects of 

Title I Parent Involvement for the 2017-2018 School year. Your 

presence and participation will be greatly appreciated.   

Topics of discussion will be as follows: 
 

What does it mean to be a “Title I” school? 
 

Title I Program     Parents Right to Know 

School Status     School-Parent Policy 

Budget & Funding    School-Parent Compact 

Parent Survey     Volunteer Opportunities  

                                                        TESTING      

Parents, we need your support! You do not want to miss this 

opportunity to help strengthen the Title I Parent Involvement program 

at your school! 
 

For more information, call the school office or your Family Service 

Facilitator: Daniel Walden @ 706-592-2089 
 


